Kolluri, Liliana S

From: Devin Downs <downsd16@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 4:44 PM
To: Kolluri, Liliana S

Subject: Re: City Beautification Board

Lili,

I'm very sorry about my absences, a lot of things personally have changed for me and I won't be able to serve on
the board.

Please tell everyone I'm sorry for the inconvenience.
Thank you,

Devin Downs

On Wed, Sep 11, 2019 at 9:48 AM Kolluri, Liliana S <KolluriLS@cityofgainesville.org> wrote:

Hey guys,

I’m reaching out regarding your absences for the more recent CBB meetings. If you are no longer interested in
serving on the CBB, please send me an email stating that you are resigning from the board. We’ve been having
difficulty getting a quorum to attend the meetings and this affects the board’s ability to make decisions, so we
want to be sure all members are active participants.

Thank you,

Liliana Kolluri

Urban Forestry Inspector

City of Gainesville

Department of Doing, Planning Division

306 NE 6™ Avenue

Thomas Center, Building B

Gainesville, FL 32601

Office Phone: 352-393-8188

Fax: 352-334-3648



